
LAST SHOW OF 

THE  SEASON: 

WESTERN 

DRESSAGE ! 

 

Fall is here and so is the end of the horse show season – one last 

opportunity for you and your horse to show is this coming Saturday, 

October 17.  

The judge will be Kathy Hart, and the place: the  Rockin’ H Arena, 

Piedmont. Show will start at 9 am, office opens  at 8. No food or 

refreshments available on site, but plenty of places within a few miles.  

Check out the show bill and registration forms on our website 

giddyupopenhorseclub.com. For additional info on western dressage and 

the dressage tests, go to https://westerndressageassociation.org/western-

dressage-rules-tests/. 

Pre-registration is required and ends Friday the 16
th

 at noon !                                                                                                        

You can email your registration to giddyupopenhorseclub@gmail.com – 

any questions, call Tineke van Eiken at 605-641-2131.   

Meanwhile, happy rides and stay safe !  
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